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I do not agree with this bill I think it will cause division among the people of Oregon 

and this is a terrible way to spend are tax dollars and there is already too much of 

that going around I’m sure there is allot more important things we could be spending 

are tax dollars on thank I’m a long time Oregon resident but I’m not happy the way 

we are going  


